

SCOTTISH NATIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE

Headquarters Unit Ellen's Glen Road Edinburgh EH17 7QT 031-664 2317

JDC/EP

17th December 1981

Dr C V Prowse Blood Transfusion Centre Royal Infirmary Edinburgh

Dear Chris

I am forming an SNBTS Factor VIII Concentrate Study Group which will have the following memebership: $\dot{}$

Mr J G Watt

Dr R J Perry

Dr D S Pepper

Dr C V Prowse

Dr F E Boulton

Dr J S Gabra

Dr P Foster

The remit of the Study Group will be to explore new developments in the widest possible sense with regard to the production of factor VIII concentrates and thereby create the opportunity for cross fertilisation and for co-ordinated research within the SNBTS. I would be most grateful if you would accept this invitation to join the Study Group. Our first meeting will be on Thursday, 28th January, here at the Heaquarters Unit starting at 10.00 a.m. Please let me know as soon as possible whether you would agree to join the Group, and will be present at the meeting on 28th January.

Kindest regards,

 $(\ln \frac{1}{2})$

John D Cash

P.S. At our first meeting I am anxious that we begin to explore what each other is interested in and what each group have been doing and I would be most grateful if you would present a short paper on the Edinburgh work and interest. You are welcome to bring along your Maltese colleague if you feel this is appropriate.

